
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 
A request was received on August 28, 2013 from Mr. Steven Goba of 
Illinois Document Preparation Co., requesting the following 
records: 
 

       

 Copy of the payment bond provided by IHC Construction 
Company for the project involving installation of HVAC 
equipment at Larkin High School. 

 
The request was approved on August 29, 2013.  
 

 
The requested documents were e-mailed to Mr. Goba on August 
29th, 2013.  
 
 
José M. Torres, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


